
We introduced our club requirements,
deadlines, and important information
regarding hours. We even taught our
members how to submit their hours and
log outside ours as well. We ended our
meeting strong by doing an ice breaker
called, "When the wind blows", In order to
get to know one another more. 

AUGUST MEETING 

Our August meeting was our first in
person meeting of the year! We were
glad to see a bunch of new faces
that were recruited during the pack is
back and happy to welcome them
into the Key Club family.   

AUGUST MEETING 

during an officer meeting we had a great
idea to create a Key Club bulletin board.
This board would be used to update our
members on service projects coming up,
events happening throughout the month,
and advertise key club for people who
may want to join. 

BULLETIN BOARD PROJECT 

BULLETIN BOARD PROJECT 

We are so thankful for our members
that came and allowed for this vision
to come true. They dedicate their time
after school to cutting out papers,
making a calendar, and added
decorations to make the board come
together. All together our members
earned 11 hours. 

AUGUST
NEWSLETTER 

Monthly Goal: 
This month our goal as a club was to start the school year off
strong! We had our first meeting of the school year and gave
our new members a feel for what Timber Creek Key Club is
Like: Welcoming, loving, and most importantly, fun. 
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